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Comments: This letter sums up many of our thoughts. Some of the larger designated "snowmobile areas" on the

maps, such a Spicer and other similar areas often do not have enough snow to be groomed for snowmobiling.

Spicer was groomed 3 times in the last 5 years. I challenge the forest service to show us where people have

ridden in the past simply by looking at the lasting effects on the forest.


